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The	biggest	change	for	the	Trustee	website	is	the	listing	and	display	of	the	monthly	ISO	
Life-Line	Bulletin.		This	is	a	temporary	situation	until	the	ISO	website	is	reconfigured	to	
allow	for	the	addition	of	the	Bulletin.		Since	the	new	BOR	officers	will	take	their	
positions	come	July	1,	the	committee	will	be	pressing	for	a	timeline	for	when	this	
conversion	will	take	place.		Positioning	the	Bulletin	on	the	Trustee	website	was	
conditioned	on	this	being	a	temporary	situation.	
	
The	mobile	app	for	GA	meeting	locations	is	still	not	complete.		The	app	must	be	
tweaked	for	some	changes	and	modifications	that	are	not	working	on	a	universal	basis.		
Hopefully,	this	will	take	place	in	the	month	of	July.		This	app	will	be	available	for	the	iOS	
and	Android	platforms.	
	
Additionally,	the	ISO	must	complete	author	license	applications	for	both	platforms	and	
pay	the	filing	fees.		This	will	allow	the	ISO	to	load	the	apps	to	their	respective	platforms.		
The	app	will	be	free	to	all	and	only	cover	rooms	in	the	United	States,	in	its	initial	rollout.		
The	money	for	this	process	has	been	allocated	previously	for	$4,000	and	half	has	been	
paid	up	to	now.		The	balance	will	be	paid	upon	completion	of	the	project.	
	
Website	analytics	have	been	uploaded	to	a	number	of	pages	on	the	website	to	help	
determine	usage	of	the	various	features	of	the	site.		As	per	the	discussion	and	
committee	report	in	Phoenix,	the	committee	is	considering	deleting	features	that	are	
not	being	utilized	by	the	Trustees	and	membership	alike.		Such	decisions	will	probably	
be	made	before	the	San	Diego	conference.	
	
As	committee	chair,	I	am	personally	please	to	announce	that	Donna	K,	from	Area	7,	has	
volunteered	to	join	the	committee	and	work	with	the	programming	that	is	critical	to	the	
constant	maintenance	and	update	of	the	site.	
	
A	Trustee	Transition	Roster	Link	has	been	loaded	to	help	the	ISO	with	information	as	to	
which	Trustees	will	be	returning	or	not,	and	which	new	Trustees	have	been	elected	for	
the	new	2-year	term.		It	is	asked	of	all	current	or	past	Trustees	to	review	this	
information	and	help	with	the	updating	of	the	information	listed	by	completing	the	form	
on	the	Trustee	Information	Update	link.	
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